Family Letter

Dear Family,
Did you know that we share the Earth with people all around the world? In school we have been learning about how important it is for us to help keep our world clean. We can all be good stewards of the Earth.
We need your help! We will be having a "GREAT SCHOOL CLEAN-UP" on We are in need of extra hands to help and some
needed clean-up supplies.
These are the items we need:
Please consider sharing your time with our class and volunteering to help! If you can help please complete the attached form and send it back to school as soon as possible so that we can begin to organize our event. If we all do a little, a lot can get done! Thanks for your consideration!
Sincerely,
Yes! I am willing to help by volunteering.
I can donate the following items for the clean-up:
Name:
Contact number:

